
Performance Evaluation Form Review Committee 
 
The Performance Evaluation Form Review Committee has met twice, initially on March 19, and 
again on May 8, 2019.  At the March meeting, Tracy Bennett explained the rationale for revising the 
forms.  Examples of Civil Service and A/P performance evaluation forms from several other 
institutions were reviewed and discussed.  The committee made recommendations for changes to 
the SIU Carbondale evaluation forms.  Drafts of the revised forms were reviewed at the May 
meeting.  Further suggestions were offered and will be incorporated before the drafts of the revised 
forms are presented to Judy Marshall.  No future meetings have been scheduled at this time. 
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